
 

To submit information or questions regarding any topic in this newsletter, please send them to the HOA Board at  
glencannonhoa@gmail.com 

Mark Your Calendars  
Our annual Halloween parade is scheduled for 

October 26th.  Young or old, 
please join in costume as the 
community celebrates one of 
our most entertaining annual 
family activities as we march 
from the top of Garrett Street to 
McDuff Court for a day of 
festivities, friendship, and fun!  

More details to come. 
 
 

Fall Reminders 
 
School is back in session so 
please drive safely through 
our community and the 
surrounding neighborhoods.   
 

 
Also Remember:  

• Clean up leaves on adjoining sidewalks 
• Daylight Savings Time ends November 3rd. 

Remember to set those clocks back. 
• The end of Daylight Savings Time is also a 

good time to change your smoke detector 
batteries 

• Please consider donating food items to those 
less fortunate in our community 

 
 

Your Board wants to hear from you! 
During our most recent annual meeting, the Board 
heard from concerned community members about 
the need to update our by-laws in order to maintain 
the integrity of the community we all love while 
keeping it desirable to new homeowners.  Please be 
on the lookout for a community survey as we begin 
to evaluate and draft changes. 
 

 

Nominees for the New Board 
If you are interested in serving on the Glencannon 
HOA Board, please reach out.  We would love to 
have you and hear your fresh ideas to keeping our 
community great!  
 
 

Glencannon Common Area:  
Our community playground equipment is 
increasingly becoming dilapidated due to age and it 
is time to consider replacement. One of our 
community members has graciously volunteered to 
help VP of Common Area John Kipps to come up 
with new playground equipment ideas that are more 
permanent, while requiring less maintenance. 
 
John will also be assessing the tree health in our 
common area and evaluating proposals for a multi-
year budget to ensure the quality of our trails and 
common area. 
 
 

What do you think?   
Please let the Board know any ideas or thoughts you 
have to enhance our community. 

 
 

Board Meetings   
Monthly Board Meeting minutes are posted on the 
community website at glencannonhoa.info under 
“Resident Info”. This section is password protected. 
If you need the password, please contact the Board 
at glencannonhoa@gmail.com.  
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